
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 19th July 2021 

 
 
 

White Rose Maths and Morrisons’ Summer Resources 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This summer, White Rose Maths are teaming up with Morrisons, to give primary pupils a series of 
exciting and FREE workbooks to use at home. These colourful and engaging workbooks are perfect 
for revisiting and practising work that children have covered earlier in the year, or to prepare them 
for the new school year ahead.  
 
Parents and carers can collect these special workbooks from 26th July onwards at any of Morrisons’ 
network of stores nationwide. All you will need to do is call in at the ‘Children’s Little Library’ in your 
local Morrisons store during your regular shop, and collect your free copy! 
 
Families are welcome to take one free copy per pupil from Y1 to Y6. The workbooks contain a link 
to the answers, too! 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Randall 
Year 6 Teacher and Maths Coordinator 


